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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1095 prohibits any state entity, political subdivision, private entity, or hospital from requiring 

the receipt of the vaccine for SARS-CoV-2 or COVID-19 for any reason, including as a 

condition of employment, professional licensure, certification, admittance to any place of 

business or entertainment or access to any mode of transportation. 
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